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Question 
1. Can you please advise how many public access defibrillators have been provided by SAS 
and to what locations. 2. Can you please provide a list of outgoings from the SAS General 
Endowment fund, where these monies have gone and for what purpose?   
  
Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service does not own and has not purchased any public access 
defibrillators.  Locations of all PADS can be found in our Frequently asked Questions area 
on our website: Frequently Asked Questions.  
  
Please see attached Endowment Funds reports for year ends 2020, 2021 & 2022.  The 

year-end report for 2023 is published on OSCR OSCR | Charity Details.  
  
The 23/24 accounts have been exempt from release under section 40 of FOISA as it is still 
going through the process of being audited.  This exemption applies if the disclosure of the 
information would prejudice substantially the exercise of a Scottish public authority’s 
functions in relation to the auditing of the accounts.  They will be made available to the 
public using the link above once the auditing process has been complete.  

 

https://www.scottishambulance.com/frequently-asked-questions/
https://www.oscr.org.uk/about-charities/search-the-register/charity-details?number=SC027131

